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March 26, 2014 

VIA E-mail 

Ms, Karen Paull 
Interim Chief Counsel, Office of Ratepayer Advocates 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, California 94102 

Re: Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Decision 09-10-035, Ordering Paragraph 23-Annual Reports on Giil 
Ranch Storage Project - Confidential Material 

Dear Ms. Paull: 

Attached are PG&E's 2013 annual reports, detailing its operations and storage 
capacity at the Gill Ranch Storage Project. These reports contain competitively 
sensitive, confidential information and are being submitted under seal, in 
accordance with Genera! Order 66-C and Public Utilities Code § 583, and 
Ordering Paragraph 25 of Decision 09-10-035 (the Decision). 

The first report includes: 1) the capacity of the Gill Ranch Storage Project 
storage facilities, i.e., total inventory, injection and withdrawal rights for PG&E's 
percentage of undivided ownership interest in the project; 2) a summary showing 
average monthly storage inventory, injections and withdrawals for PG&E's 
percentage of undivided ownership interest in the project, based on the Energy 
Information Reports that are submitted to the US Department of Energy; and 3) 
the daily operating records, for PG&E's percentage of undivided interest in the 
project, in conformance with the Energy Information Administration Reports 
weekly reporting format. The second report provides: 1) PG&E's aggregate firm 
storage capacity under contract; and 2) aggregate interruptible storage capacity 
sold, using monthly and annual data. 

These annual reports are provided in compliance with Decision 09-10-035, 
Ordering Paragraph (OP) 23. Decision 09-10-035 approved two consolidated 
applications which sought to establish a competitive gas storage facility and to 
provide related gas storage services.1 

1 Gill Ranch Storage, LLC Application (A) 08-07-032 and PG&E A. 08-07-033. 
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[f you have any questions about this report, please contact me at (925) 328­
5890. 

Sincerely, , 

Larry D. Kennedy, J 
Director of Reservoir Engineering 

Enclosures 

cc; Redacted 

Jonathan Bromson, 
Eugene Cadenasso 
Redacted 
Redacted 
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